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29th November 2023 

 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

 

SEWING MONEY POUCHES – MONDAY 4TH DECEMBER 

 

As part of our Design and Technology unit, Year 5 will be having a sewing afternoon on 

Monday 4th December during which the children will be making their own money pouches.  

We are able to provide them with the basic materials they will need, however, if pupils would 

like to bring in extra bits and bobs such as sequins, beads etc to “jazz” up their money wallets 

they are most welcome to.  

 

We are also asking for volunteers to help with this particular afternoon. The children will be 

sewing from 1:45pm onwards until the end of the school day. If you think you are able to 

help us please would you click the link below to confirm.  You do NOT need to be DBS 

checked. 

 

https://forms.office.com/e/Fr2FVRgrHB 

 

Finally, in preparation for the afternoon, it would be useful if the children could be given the 

opportunity at home to practice threading a needle and tying a knot.  

 

Please don’t hesitate to contact us if you have any queries. 

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mrs Brayne and Mrs Wallace 
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